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It was another huge week for our country in

terms of International Recognition. Our

Homegrown talent – Tyla walked away with a

Grammy this week for her hit song “Water.”

How encouraging is it to see South Africans
flying the flag high!

Congratulations to Bafana Bafana for their

commendable performance in a challenging

match on Wednesday evening. Despite not

securing a victory, their efforts stand as a
remarkable achievement.

Thank-A- Teacher 

We have learned
a lot from our
teachers who

have taught us
discipline,

patience, and to
think "outside the
box." We are also
encouraged to be

active and
positive on the

sports field. Our
teachers are

always shaping
and nurturing us.
Thank you to our
Grade 7 teachers.
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UPCOMING EVENTS!

Get ready to spread the love on February 14,2024, as we gear up for our fun dress-up dayextravaganza! Stay tuned for more details comingyour way soon. And hey, mark your calendars foran epic athletics showdown with our neighboringschools. I can already feel the energy buzzing asour little champs gear up to show off their skills!Also, brace yourselves for a brainy battle onFebruary 15 with our Annual Mathematics Quiznight. Time to gather your crew and prep thoseentries. Keep an eye on D6 and our FB pages for
all the deets!

Academic Update

Our Grade 7 Learners are involved in a program
called: “MoneyTime” and this interactive
simulation aims to give a real world financial
experience to our children. It is a wonderful
program and I am confident that our children
will benefit from the experience. This program
is included in our Academic Offering. 

Readers are Leaders is an online interactive
reading program which promotes a love for
reading in a fun and entertaining way. The
program is available to our Foundation Phase
Learners who make their way to the computer
room to enjoy the added benefits of being a
part of our School!

Ridgeway Races


